Superintendent, around 6:00 p.m., and explained he had water coming through the conduit in the
restaurant. Mr. Rosenbaum and his crew went out to assess the issue again. It was determined that
the water line and conduit had been nicked by a boring machine, allowing the water to enter the
conduit. Mr. Love stated that Mr. Rosenbaum and his crew immediately went to work making the
repairs to the water line and resolving the issue by 2:30 a.m. Mr. Love commended the work of the
Utilities Department and also was very grateful since there was a tournament scheduled that
weekend. Chairman Slaughter agreed with Mr. Love, stating Lowndes County is very fortunate to
have Utilities Director Steve Stalvey and his great team.

ADJOURNMENT

Leadership Lowndes class members were in attendance and recognized by Chairman Slaughter.
Vice Chairman Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session meeting at 5:47 p.m.



